
 
 

    JHS Senior Portrait Information… 
 
 
 
 

September 1, 2019 
 
Dear Jackson HS Seniors: 
 
Congratulations!  Enclosed you will find information regarding your senior portraits 
for the Jackson HS yearbook. Please take note of all important due dates. Yearbook has 
strict deadlines for submission, so unfortunately, exceptions can rarely be made. 
 
Senior portrait Information: 
In order for the senior section to be consistent, attractive and professional, please share 
the following senior portrait guidelines with your photographer: 
 
Print size:  W x H:  2” x 3” (wallet size), vertical (portrait) orientation. 
No gag photos or selfies, and no studio names or watermarks. 
 
The photo requirements apply no matter which studio you choose.  
 
You can also have your senior picture taken on picture day (September 5th and retakes 
are October 15th) By Dorian Photography at Jackson HS at no charge. If you use your 
school photo, they will automatically be submitted to the yearbook staff.  There is no 
other opportunity for pictures at Jackson HS other than picture day, so make sure you 
dress the way you would like to be featured in the yearbook. 
 
All pictures are due to the yearbook staff by Friday, October 11th.  Studios may take 3 
to 4 weeks from the time of the sitting to return your portraits, so make your 
appointments early.  If you do not submit a studio portrait (or have a Dorian picture 
taken on picture day), your senior picture will not be featured in the yearbook! 
 
Please submit a jpeg copy of your senior portrait electronically to 
jacksonhsseniors@gmail.com.  Hard copies of photos are not accepted. Questions can 
also be sent to that email account. 
 
Don’t forget to buy your yearbook early—JHS traditionally sells out their yearbook! 
 
Thank you, 
 
2019-20 JHS Yearbook Editors 
 


